
Your union membership unlocks savings 
on MetLife short-term disability coverage 
through the National Coalition of Labor.

Open enrollment ends November 30th!

For more information,  
visit groupba.com or 
call (866) 979-1422!

With Short-Term Disability Insurance protection offered to non-retired union mem-
bers by MetLife through the National Coalition of Labor (formerly the Midwest Coali-
tion of Labor), you can receive up to $250 or $500 per week of tax-free income in 
the event that you become sick or injured - on or off the job! These benefits are in  
addition to any other benefits you receive through your union, workers compensation, 
and any other plans you have.

This valuable benefit is available to you for an affordable $13.75 or $27.50 per month! 

If you sign up during this open enrollment period, there are no medical questions asked 
and you cannot be denied coverage!  To enroll in either available plan, visit groupba.com 
and begin the application process. 

• Mortgage/Rent

• Utilities

• Car Payments

• Health & Auto Insurance

• Groceries

How long could you keep paying these 
bills without your current income?

Would an extra $250 or $500 per week 
of TAX-FREE money help?

SCAN OR CLICK  
HERE TO  ENROLL!

OPEN ENROLLMENT NOW AVAILABLE FOR
LOW-COST SHORT-TERM DISABILITY COVERAGE

https://site2.groupba.com



